
For most schools in 

Edwardsville District 7, 

drivers are scheduled 

twice a week to pick up 

unopened items which 

would otherwise be 

thrown away, and deliver 

them to area food 

pantries. Schools have 

designated refrigerators 

& bins for the food, and 

kids are informed that 

the items they don’t 

want, may be a great 

blessing to others! 
 

 
 

Our inspiration comes 

from John 6:12—"Gather 

the pieces that are left 

over. Let nothing be 

wasted.” 

 
  

Project 612 
 

Do you ever think about 

how much food is 

wasted every day in this 

country? And do you 

imagine how it could be 

saved and redistributed 

to help the hungry in our 

communities? Well, if 

you have, then you’d 

probably love to 

volunteer for Project 

612, which salvages 

unopened containers of 

food from our local 

school-lunch programs 

and donates them to 

area food pantries! 

How Can You 

Help? 

 

 

 
 

• GET ON OUR MAILING 

LIST so that you can be 

notified QUICKLY of 

upcoming collection 

dates 

 

 

 



Project  

612 
 

 
 

 
 

St. John’s United 

 Methodist Church 

Servant  

Opportunities 

  

to Volunteer… 
 

• Contact Connie Gordon, 

cmgordon744@gmail.com or 

618-567-7141 

 

• Check our facebook page, 

facebook.com/Project 612 

to learn more and receive 

updates of upcoming 

collections. 

 

 

Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

St. Johns United Methodist 

Church 

7372 Marine Road 

Edwardsville, IL 

618-656-1853 

www.thenewstjohns.com 
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